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I am one of the thousands that have been affected by the partial and then full closure of the Eastern Road in
Portsmouth. The problems with southern waters sewer which caused the multiple closures has created total
chaos for commuters in Portsmouth and for miles around.

Journeys that usually take minutes have literally taken hours because of the road closures. All my family have
been affected as they have been late to work or late to appointments.

Businesses have suffered because customers have decided against going into Portsmouth because they don’t
want to get stuck in gridlocked traffic.

Just imagine if Aquind get permission to build their interconnector down the Eastern Road - this chaos would
become an everyday reality for several years for thousands.

We urge you to reject this environmentally damaging project.

Sally Codling
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